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Date: 1/4/17 

To: Chief Barnett 

From: Sgt. Luria 

Re: Disposal of Body Armor  

The agency currently has seventeen (17) sets of body armor past their expiration 

date. Once past their expiration date they serve no function to the Kyle Police 

Department. I am requesting the body armor to be disposed of. There are 

companies that will collect the body armor and dispose of it preventing it from being 

accessible to any criminal element.  I have attached a company that does not 

charge for disposal. Thank you.  

 

 

 

Sgt. Luria  

Special Services Sergeant 

512-268-0859 


